
   
 Unioto High School    

              January 5th, 2015  

  

  

  

Dear Track Coach,   

  

     Unioto High School will be sponsoring the Unioto Invitational next year on Friday 

May 1st, 2015.    Team entries will be $125 for two teams (varsity girls and  varsity 

boys  for example).  Individuals who are not part of a full team will be charged $10.  

  

We have a newly redone 8 lane all­weather surface.  We would like to have a very large 

invitational this year to showcase our new facility, so we are offering excellent awards! 

   

  

We can only take the first Sixteen teams this year.  Please  contact me at 

coachpaxton@gmail.com or 740­253­8297 if you would like a contract sent.   

  

Trophies will be given to the top two teams in the boys and girls divisions.  Medals will 

be awarded to the top 4 individuals in each event, with ribbons for individuals placing in  

5th through 8 th place. 

 

All events will be time finals.  Field and a Distance Medley Relay will begin at 4:30.  The 

remainder of the track events will begin at 5:30.  The standard order of events will follow 

from there on a rolling time schedule. 

 

We will have open pits in the long jump starting with boys at 4:30 for 1 hour. 

Girls high jump will be first along with boys shot, girls discus, and a combined pole 

vault.  The opposite gender events will follow. 

 

Full competing teams this year are: Unioto, Eastern Brown, Minford, Wheelersburg, 

Madison Plains, and Leesburg Fairfield.   

 

Admission will be $5 for spectators.   



 

  

Thank You.  

  

  

Please contact:  

Matt Paxton  

Unioto High School  

14193 Pleasant Valley Road  

Chillicothe, OH 45601 (740)253­8297  

coachpaxton@gmail.com  

  

with any questions or correspondence.  

  

  


